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This Week 

Transition Evening: All parents and carers are invited to our Transition Evening 

on Tuesday 8th July from 4-5.30pm 

QEII Connections: The next QEII Connections event is on Wednesday 2nd July 

and is a visit from the West Sussex Parent Carer Forum. Please see the 

attached poster for more information and if you would like to attend please let 

us know by emailing  office@qe2school.co.uk

Lodge Hill SEND Days: Lodge Hill Activity Centre have a number of upcoming 

SEND days for children under 18 living in West Sussex with SEN/disabilities, 

their family and friends. These are on Saturday 21st June, Saturday 19th 

July, Wednesday 13th August, Wednesday 20th August & Saturday 30th 

August. Activities on offer include archery, gladiator challenge, We Cycle Too 

Bikes, nature trails and arts & crafts. The sessions are £7 per person and it is 

recommended that QEII families telephone Lodge Hill prior to making a 

booking to inform them of your child’s needs. You can see the full details on the 

Lodge Hill website:  www.lodgehill.org.uk/events

Horsham Family Hub SEND Event: The next Horsham Family Hub SEND event 

is on Tuesday 29th July. Please see the attached poster for 

more details.

Parent Questionnaire: The latest QEII Parent Questionnaire 

is now live. You can complete this by following this link or using 

the QR code. Please can you complete it by Monday 6th July: 

https://forms.office.com/e/zNj5UadLfQ

Letters Home
Mountaineers - Hickstead showjumping trip letter.

Selected students - Manor Green sensory workshop letter.

Yoimoji of the Week: Scoop
This week’s Yoimoji was Scoop the curious dog. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to 

help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values. Yoimoji is a blend of 

the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji 

posters on our website’s news pages.
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Class News from Beachcombers
Beachcombers have been thoroughly enjoying our topic “Sunshine and Sunflowers” engaging and 

exploring a range of sensory based Tuff Trays including cereal sunflowers, a lemonade station and a 

sensory garden filled with rice, artificial flowers and minibeasts! These have been encouraging us to 

practice our scooping, pouring and mark making with a variety of tools. We have also planted our own 

seeds and can't wait to see how they grow. We continue to be curious about the world around us 

during our Forest School sessions and love having the freedom to develop our problem solving skills, 

balance and climbing! 
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